
PARENTS OF SENIORS

Would you like to honor your graduate with a special message of recognition in the yearbook?

We are offering you an opportunity to do that in this year’s yearbook.

⅛ Page $50.00

¼ Page $75.00

½ Page $150.00

If you would like to include a recognition Ad, please write your brief (no more than 50 words) message on the form
below. You may include 1 Picture for 1/8 page or 2 pictures for ¼ page or 3 pictures for ½ page dedications. Electronic
copies are preferred, but hard copy photos will be accepted. If sending in a hard copy photo, please make sure to put
it in an envelope with the student’s name on the outside of the envelope as well as written on the back of the photo.
Electronic copies should be sent to: shirkj@brpsk12.org Please include the student's full name in the email!

Please include payment (cash or check) made out to Black River Public School, Memo: “Yearbook “ with this form in
your envelope. Forms can be turned into the office.

TIME IS SHORT, SO DON’T MISS OUT! Dedication submission deadline is May 17th. If this is a problem,
please email shirkj@brpsk12.org with your concerns.

PARENT DEDICATION FORM

Senior’s Name_____________________________ Add size ⅛ ¼ ½

Amount included:____________________ Cash ________ Check ________

Message:

Please Check 1 of the following:

Electronic copy of photo sent separately ________

Hard Copy Photos included (1)______(2)______(3)______


